
Proud to announce that Kakatiya University is partnering 
with Global Education and Career Forum

It will help our teachers and students to reach and interact with the global community

All the Principals of the University Constituent & Affiliated Colleges and the 
Heads of the Departments are requested to register for the Curtain Raiser program on 

INDO-UK HIGHER EDUCATION AND CAREERS SUMMIT 2021-22
October 1, 2021 (3.00 pm to 4.45 pm)

https://gecf.info/indo-uk-summit
At the bottom of the brochure click on the red button to register

REGISTRAR

https://gecf.info/indo-uk-summit

